
 

The purpose of this open house (in person and online) is to measure public interest in revitalizing a 
Restoration Advisory Board for environmental cleanup at the Norfolk Naval Shipyard. The Restoration 
Advisory Board gives the community a voice in the cleanup process 

Restoration Advisory Board membership is a commitment. 

• The board provides input to the Navy’s decision maker 
• The board meets routinely – 1 to 3 times a year 
• You may be asked to review plans and project information 
• The board is the interface with the community 

If we do not have enough interest to revitalize the Restoration Advisory Board, there are other ways to 
remain informed  

• Public meetings 
• Public comment periods 
• Website Updates 

If you are interested in the Restoration Advisory Board, please fill out an application. 


